
Summary of the June 2016 Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

At our June Board meeting, we spent some time discussing our Future Planning 

process.  We want this process to feel like a Year of Reflection, where we slow 

down and really think about all that UUCR means to us and all that we can mean 

to UUCR. We also had a Canvass summary discussion and talked about ways we 

could use any possible year end budget surplus, including staff bonuses and also 

increasing our JPD dues to pay our full Fair Share. 

 


